

A REVIEW OF PLANNING POLICIES FOR THE LAKE DISTRICT NATIONAL PARK
Following extensive consultation, a new Vision for the Lake District National Park has been agreed by the new Lake District National Park Partnership. It is, in summary:

'Working together for a prosperous economy, world class visitor experiences and vibrant communities - and all sustaining the spectacular landscape'

Each member of the Partnership is committed to work together to see this long term Vision come to fruition. You can find out more about the Partnership and the Vision by visiting http://www.lake-district.gov.uk/visioning.

For our part, we have committed ourselves to review planning policies to ensure that they work to support this Vision. We will create a new Local Development Framework. This is a folder of documents containing all the policies and plans needed to guide development and change in the Lake District National Park. 
It will be a challenging task and complicated. One challenge will be to ensure that we take a balanced approach in dealing with all the different issues - a key requirement if we are to realise the Vision for the National Park. Another challenge will be to ensure that the policies in the Local Development Framework recognise local issues, but also fit with regional and national planning policies.

However, we will strive to de-mystify it all because it's very important that we give everyone an opportunity to get involved. We are committed to this.

DO YOU WANT TO BE INVOLVED?

A timetable for events in October and November 2006 will be published later this month. If you want to get involved and be on our database for regular contact email ldf@lake.district.gov.uk
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